
 
6th August 2020  

 
CIRCULAR TO THE STUDENTS OF CLASSES XI & XII 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 
 
The Embassy of India, Muscat has decided to hold online Independence 
Day Celebrations on Saturday, 15th August 2020 due to the current situation due to 
Covid-19. 
  
As we commemorate and honour the bravehearts who fought for our freedom, the Board 
of Directors, Indian Schools in Oman has decided to hold a “Patriotic poem writing 
competition” for the students as per the details as mentioned below. 
  

• The competition will be open only to the students of Classes XI & XII. 
• Language: English / Hindi 

  
Those students who are interested are requested to write their poems and email them in 
word format as an attachment to hodenglish.senior@ismoman.com on or before 
Monday, 10th August 2020 by 1 p.m. 
  
The best entrant amongst the schools in the capital will be given an opportunity to recite 
his/her poem during Independence Day celebration hosted by the Embassy. 

  
All the winners from schools will be awarded by the Embassy.   
 
With best regards 

             
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 

 

                    INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 

   
                  PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 
                           Sultanate of Oman 
 


